
 

Discipleship  
Realizing the Mission  

 
At Rockwood Adventist we believe our God-given mission 
is to be growing disciples and preparing people to meet 
Jesus. What does that look like? The graphic on the front of 
our bulletin illustrates our vision for discipleship. Here is a 
brief description of each aspect of our vision. You can learn 
more at www.RockwoodAdventist.com/Vision. 
 

EXPLORING the WAY 
We believe discipleship is a never-ending 
journey. The journey begins as we engage in 
communion with Jesus through Bible study, 
meditation on God’s Word and prayer. These 
encounters lead to worship, which is an integral 
part of our daily lives and our corporate Sabbath 
celebrations.  
 
LIVING the TRUTH 
We believe the truth of Jesus must permeate all 
aspects of our lives if we are to fully experience 
its transforming power. The support, 
encouragement and community needed to live a 
life centered on the truth of Jesus are available to 
those who engage in small group fellowship.  
 
SHARING the LIFE  
We believe sharing the life we have received from 
Jesus should come naturally to a disciple. This 
happens through our daily encounters, small 
group experiences and by reaching out together in 
service to our community. Meet people where 
they are and lead them closer to Jesus – the Way, 
the Truth and the Life.  

  
Christ's method alone will give true success in reaching the people. 

The Savior mingled with men as one who desired their good. He 
showed His sympathy for them, ministered to their needs, and won 

their confidence. Then He bade them, “Follow Me.”  MH p. 143    
 
 

 
 

 

Week at a Glance 
 

Today           Fellowship Meal for Our Visitors    12:30 pm   
                Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath   7:06 pm 
 

Monday Financial Peace University                     7:00 pm 
 

Tuesday Tuesday Morning Bible Study  11:30 am 
 
Wednesday Bulletin Information Deadline               1:00 pm 
   Pathfinders & Adventurers                    6:00 pm                       
   Prayer Power Group                               7:00 pm 
 

Friday Sunset-Welcome the Sabbath   6:54 pm 
 

Next Sabbath  Sabbath School                   9:30 am 
  Offering:  O. C. Youth Support 
   All-Church Potluck with Cootz Family  
   Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath                   6:52 pm 
 

 

Do You Have An Urgent Prayer Request?  To start the 
prayer chain please call the church office (503) 661-4100.  

 
Contact Information 

Office Hours:  9-3:30 Tues. & Wed., 9-3 on Thurs. 
1910 SE 182nd Ave., Portland, OR 97233 
E-Mail: RockwoodAdventist@gmail.com  

 

Website:  www.RockwoodAdventist.com 
Telephone: (503) 661-4100 

 

WiFi Password: Heisrisen 
 

Join us on Facebook facebook.com/RockwoodAdventist 
 

Support Your Church Financially online at 
www.RockwoodAdventist.com/onlinegiving 

 
Interim Pastor    David Schmidt         (503) 784-7494 
Karen Bible Worker    Doh Soe         (503) 885-4826 
Secretary    Kamille Ross          (971) 284-2824 
    Trude Thoman                  (503) 667-7967 
Deacon Team Leader Today                      Dave Stefonek

  
Rockwood  

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
 

 
 
 

Growing Disciples  
Preparing People to Meet Jesus 

 
September 23, 2017 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 



 

Exploring the Way 
 
 

Small Groups 
9:30 A.M. to 10:45 A.M. 

 
Please visit our information desk in the lobby for a complete 

list of Sabbath School Groups.  We invite you to join the 
group of your choice.  We have groups for ALL ages!   

 
Worship 

11:00 A.M. to 12:15 P.M 
 
Welcome Todd Lincoln 
 
Praise Time Praise Team 
 
Children’s Story         Henry Zollbrecht 
 
Our Gift to God           Everyone 

“Oregon Conference Youth Support” 
 
Offertory Brent Sumaraga  
 
Prayer Garden          Barbara Specht  
  
Worship in Word Pastor David Schmidt 
 

“Daniel and Our Day:  Is God Picky?” 
 
Hymn                   “More Love to Thee”   #458 
 
Benediction Pastor David Schmidt 
 
Postlude          Brent Sumaraga 
 

Sermon Audio available at RockwoodAdventist.com 
 
 

 

Rockwood Community News 
 
Fellowship Meal for Our Visitors and Guests after the 
service this morning, downstairs in the Fellowship Hall.   
 
Great News!  The Cootz Family, home from Africa on 
furlough, will be in charge of our worship service next 
Sabbath, September 30.  All-church potluck after the service!  
 
We have begun a short series considering the stories in the 
Book of Daniel. God has vital lessons for us in these historic 
events.  Feel free to read a chapter ahead each week. 
 
Rockwood Is Excited to be Starting an Adventurer Club! 
We need adults willing to teach, and kids ages 5-9 willing to 
sing, do crafts and learn about Jesus!! Is that YOU?? 
Registration will be held Wednesday, October 4, at 6:00 pm. 
Meetings will be Wednesday evenings from 6:00-7:45. 
Questions? Contact Emiley Kelley (503) 349-5695 
 
Pathfinder Apple & Pear Fundraiser – Help our Pathfinders 
by getting your apples and pears through them.  Pick up an 
order form from the bulletin board and place your order,  
following the directions on the order forms.  Orders due by 
September 30, and pick up on October 28.  Thanks! 
 
Our Former Member, Larry Journey, will be going on a 
mission trip next year and is doing some fundraising.  Please 
see his letter on the bulletin board. 
 
Member Transfers/First Reading - IN: Sergii Koziarivskyi 
and Iryna Koziarovskay from the Ukraine; Dawn Bogh from 
Gig Harbor Company, WA; Henry and Mary Jane Zollbrecht 
from Tabernacle.  OUT:  Don and Debbie Moore to 
Goldendale, WA; Blayne Webster to Sandy. 
 
“Reflections” SDA homeschool choir is looking for SDA 
Home school and Public school students, ages 12-19, to join 
their uplifting and fun singing group! Practices have started – 
call Brenda Zollbrecht ASAP for information (503) 805-5407. 
 

 

Other News and Events 
 
Portland Adventist Academy Constituency meeting on 
Tuesday, September 26, at 7:00 pm. 
 
Portland Adventist Elementary is currently looking for a 
part-time preschool/aftercare teacher for 16-20 hours per 
week.  If interested, please contact Mr. O’Neal at 
Brandon.o’neal@paes.com or call PAES at (503) 665-4102. 
 
You Are Needed By PACS! - Several of our truck drivers and 
riders are taking time for vacation and a couple are facing 
surgery.  PACS is in need of several drivers and riders.  You 
do not need a CDL.  Would you be willing to dedicate one 
morning a week to help?  If so call Kellie Stephens at (503) 
252-8500 x 120.  We also need volunteers for the Food Pantry. 
 
Expand Your Horizons! Learn reasons for what you do. 
Build better connections! Finally dump your past! Be happier 
than you thought possible! Come to Learn! This Course is a 
10-week course on how rejection sets us up for feelings of 
worthlessness, fear, anger, sadness or depression. BUT . . .  
“If You’re Teachable, You’re Fixable!” Classes will be Wed 
evenings, Sept 27 – Dec. 13, 7-9 pm. at Healing Hope SDA 
Fellowship, 15150 NE Glisan St. Portland, OR. Not sure if this 
is for you? Informational Meeting on Sept 27, 7:00 pm. 
Unfortunately we can only offer a women’s group due to 
lack of a facilitator for the men. To register or for more info 
contact Audrey Woods, (503) 957-0809, or by email at 
healinghopesda@hotmail.com  
 
Collecting Used Eyeglasses for Maranatha Missions – Please 
bring your used eyeglasses to the church office by October 10 
and we will send them with a group going to Cuba. 
 
Annual PACS Banquet October 8, at 4 pm – If you would 
like to attend the PACS banquet and support their ministry, 
please call the church office as soon as possible. The banquet 
will be held at the Embassy Suites near the airport. Cost per 
person is $60.00. 


